
 

 

 

                                                                                                                         Date: 01-08-2018 

A Report on 

NARAYANA PREMIER LEAGUE CRICKET TOURNAMENT NPL – 2K18  

Narayana Engineering College, Gudur has conducted 

NARAYANA PREMIER LEAGUE Cricket Tournament (NPL–2018) from  

21-07-2018  to 30-07-2018.  In total,  168 Students have participated in 

this event. Prizes were distributed to Winners and Runners.                     

Dr CH.V.S.Parameswara Rao, Principal, Heads of the 

Departments,  Physical Director Mr. M.V.Raghavaiah  and other staff 

members have participated in this event. 

 

 
Cricket Tournament for Boys 



 
NPL Cricket Tournament  

 
Boys playing Cricket Tournament  

 


